
From: Ted Bulthaup
To: ATR-LitIII-Information
Subject: Comments to DOJ regarding Paramount Decree Review
Date: Thursday, October 4, 2018 6:46:11 PM

Please review my comments attached concerning your review of the Paramount
Decrees.  Please contact me if you have trouble opening this transmission and its attachment. 
THANK YOU!

Ted Bulthaup

www.atriptothemovies.com

  




